
From: Fugere, Raymond G.
Sent: 11/26/2012 12:01:31 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Follow up

Ms. Allen:
There is no need to call me when you arrive, because we will be meeting in the Golden Gate room at the CPUC. 
The room is loacted in the CPUC's courtyard, next to a Golden One ATM, and I will be in the room beforehand. 
Julie and I will be there in person, Raffy will be connect via telephone and either or both Ryan Yamamoto/Alok 
Kumar may alos attend.
Does PG&E need a projector for the meeting?
I look forward to tomorrow's meeting.
Sincerely,
Raymond G. Fugere, P.E.
Program and Project Supervisor 
Electric Safety and Reliability Branch 
320 W 4th Street, Suite 500 
Los Angeles, CA 90013 
Phone: (213)-576-7015 
Fax: (213)-576-7013

---- Original Message-----
From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.coml 
Sent: Tuesday, November 20, 2012 6:51 AM 
To: Fugere, Raymond G.
Subject: Re: Follow Up

Mr. Fugere,

The 27th works great for a meeting at the CPUC. I have sent a calendar notice to our internal team. The attendees 
will be Gregg Lender, Jeff Deal, Jay Singh and me. Should I call you when we arrive at the CPUC?

I apologize for the delay in responding.

Thanks,
Meredith

On Nov 20, 2012, at 6:14 AM, "Fugere, Raymond G."
<ravmond.fugere@.cpuc.ca.gov<mailto:raymond.fugere@cpuc.ca.gov>> wrote:

Ms. Allen:
I have not heard back from you regarding the 27th. Is the meeting date still goo for PG&E? Do you want me to 
send out a meeting notice, and would meeting at the CPUC work for your side?
Please advise.
Sincerely,
Raymond G. Fugere

SB GT&S 0325628

mailto:MEAe@pge.coml
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On Nov 7, 2012, at 4:39 PM, "Fugere, Raymond G."
<ravmond.fugere@£pucxa.gov<roailto irayroond.fugere@cpuc.ca.gov>> wrote:

Ms. Allen:
Would you like me to send out a meeting request? If yes, who from PG&E should I include on the meeting 
request?
Thank you for your time and attention.
Sincerely,
Raymond G. Fugere, P.E.
Program and Project Supervisor 
Electric Safety and Reliability Branch 
320 W 4th Street, Suite 500 
Los Angeles, CA 90013 
Phone: (213)-576-7015 
Fax: (213)-576-7013

From: Allen, Meredith fmailto:MEAe@pge.coml 
Sent: Wednesday, November 07, 2012 4:03 PM 
To: Fugere, Raymond G.
Subject: RE: Follow Up

Mr. Fugere,

November 27 at 11 am works best for us.

Thank you for the follow up.

Best regards, 
Meredith Allen 
Regulatory Relations 
415-973-2868 
415-828-5765 (cell)

From: Fugere, Raymond G. lroailto:rayroond.:liigere@cpuc.ca.govl
Sent: Wednesday, November 07, 2012 3:35 PM 
To: Allen, Meredith 
Subject: Follow Up

Ms. Allen:

This is a follow up email to our phone conversation from last week concerning the meeting between Mr. Cherry 
and Ms. Halligan. Based on our schedules the following dates and time work best on our end

* December 12, 2012: 1:00 pm
* November 27, 2012 11:00 am
* December 13, 2012: 9:00 am

From the CPUC the following people, besides myself would be attending:

* Raffy Stepanian
* Julie Halligan

Please let me know which date and time works best for your side. 
Sincerely,

SB GT&S 0325629
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Raymond G. Fugere, P.E.
Program and Project Supervisor 
Electric Safety and Reliability Branch 
320 W 4th Street, Suite 500 
Los Angeles, CA 90013 
Phone: (213)-576-7015 
Fax: (213)-576-7013

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coni/about/compaiiv/privacY/customer/
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